Subject: IMLA Presentation Feedback

From: Charlie Zech [mailto:czech@nbtexas.org] Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2005 9:47 AM

To: Carla Miller Subject: IMLA

Carla,

Great job!! I got lots of positive feedback from people. I look forward to continuing to work with you. Would it be possible to send your power point presentation? I would like to steal a couple slides for my seminar in Grapevine at the TCAA meeting in October.

Thanks again.

Charles E. Zech
City Attorney
Deputy City Manager
P.O. Box 3111747
424 S. Castell Avenue
New Braunfels, Texas 78131
czech@nbtexas.org

Office: (830) 608-2100 ext 239

Cell: (830) 620-8133 Fax: (830) 626-5578